
 
 
 

Mr. Sean O’Hagan 

CEO  

Tap 50:50 Event Consultants Ltd 

 

Dear Mr. O’Hagan 

 

It is a pleasure for me to write a note of recommendation for your services. 

 

Over the past 2 years we have had a tremendous working relationship with you as well as your company employees. The 

level of service, training and expert advice has always been to make our 50/50 sales even stronger. The most I have admired 

of your service is the time you take to advise us on the pricing of the tickets as well as the training you give our volunteers. 

You show great patience with this and have helped to make our sales more profitable. 

 

Your sales records are always very accurate and never have we had any discrepancies in the money and the payouts we 

needed to make. You’re in depth reports are easy to read and SLGA has never questioned your report. 

 

In short I would recommend your service to anyone who is looking for a very portable and inexpensive system for 50/50 

sales.  

 

 

Sincerely; 

 

 

Bob Barkman 

Executive Director 

Knights of Columbus Indoor Games 

kofcgames@sasktel.net 

(306) 955-4818 

214 AVENUE M SOUTH 

SASKATOON, SK.  S7M 2K4 

306-955-4818 

www.kofcgames .com  

E-Mail: kofcgames@sasktel.net 


